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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:     Teaching and Research Farm Users, UTSC Campus Farm Staff 
Cc:     Dr. Zahra Bhanji, Assistant Dean, Office of the Vice-Principal Academic & Dean (OVPD) 

Professor Mark Schmuckler, Interim Associate Vice-Principal Research & Innovation – Research 
Facilitation & Infrastructure, Office of the Vice-Principal Research & Innovations 
Therese Ludlow, Director of Business Operations & Campus Development (BOSA)  
Ariella Lukach, Director, Office of the Vice-Principal Research & Innovations (OVPRI)        

          Maryam Ali, Manager of Operations & Project Management (OVPD)  
 
From:  Professor Suzanne Sicchia, Acting Vice-Dean Teaching, Learning & Undergraduate Programs 

Date: 28 July 2023 
Re: Campus Farm Access – Summer 2023 
Note:  For broad distribution 

 
 
 
Dear Campus Farm users: 
 
Planned construction has begun on the Morningside Athletic field, the field that sits between the Toronto Pan 
Am Sports Centre (TPASC)  and the UTSC Campus Farm. Due to the disruption, the access path to the Campus 

Farm through the field has been temporarily adjusted for users.   
 
The Revised Campus Farm Map displays the new access gate from Pan Am Drive to the farm. Signage will mark 
this entrance and provide way finding along the safe pathway to the farm.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and will provide regular updates as needed. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Maryam Ali, Manager of Operations & Project Management 
marym.ali@utoronto.ca, if you have any questions or concerns on this matter. 
 
 

Thank you, 
 

 
 

Suzanne Sicchia 
Acting Vice-Dean Teaching, Learning & Undergraduate Programs 
Office of the Vice-Principal Academic & Dean 
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